
We, at Aarvik, condemn the 
violent invasion of Ukraine.
Our thoughts are with the people of 

Ukraine and those affected across the region.

Aarvik personnel are supporting relief efforts 
during this humanitarian crisis by donating to two 

agencies recommended by the NY Times:

https://www.nytimes.com/interactive/2022/03/02/opinion/ukraine-charity-donation-guide.html
https://give.internationalmedicalcorps.org/page/99837/donate/1?ea.tracking.id=DP~UA22~DPHHU2202
https://support.savethechildren.org/site/Donation2?df_id=5751&mfc_pref=T&5751.donation=form1



